
Girls on the Run is so 
much fun! 

 

We inspire girls to be joyful, healthy and confident using a fun, 
experience-based curriculum which creatively integrates running.  

 

Online registration is available January 1st through February 18th at 
www.girlsontherunlv.org 

 
Registration Fee $175 

              

 
For registration or more information: 

 

www.girlsontherunlv.org 
 

 

Contact april.cruda@girlsontherun.org for more information. 

   

Season begins: 
Week of February 10th, 2020 
 

Location: 
Vanderburg Elementary School 
 

Meeting days and times:  
Mondays & Wednesdays, 3:20 – 4:45 pm 


